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>>> "Alison McQueen” < alison@steamwhistle ca > 5/22/2008 2:28:48 PM >>>

Good afternoon Councillor Vaughan, Steam Whistle Brewing has recently been invited to participate in a
new program by the AGCO that allows licenced manufacturer's of beer and liquor in Ontario to sell and
serve wine and beer, by the glass, in their on-site tasting rooms. This program is entitied The
Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence' or, is otherwise known as a 'By the Glass Licence’ . | have
attached an information form of this program for you to look at. We would like to move forward with this as
quickly as possible, as we are rapidly entering the busy tourist season in Toronto. Our brewery is a tourist
hot spot that often sees over a thousand people a day during the peak summer season. The 'By the Glass'
licence would allow us to enhance the Toronto tourist experience at our brewery. In order for the AGCO to
issue this licence, each participating brewery or winery must secure Municipal approval before submitting
an application, which is why we've contacted you. We would like to know what is involved in achieving
Municipal Consent for this licence, and if there is any way to expedite this process so that there is the
possibility of acquiring this license for the summer. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free
to contact me via phone or email. Cheers, Alison McQueen Alison McQueenHuman ResourcesSteam
Whistle Brewing416.362.2337 ext. 245 alison@steamwhisile.ca



